Rebecca and Becky
I don't think I made my idea very clear on the advertising, and it was something I had just thought of when Orv mentioned the restaurants.  The $25.00 would be a donation payable to the Friends of Oscar Zero for any business that wanted to participate.  That would entitle them to one page on the Friends of Oscar Zero website and a link to that page from the website.  They would have to actively participate on designing whatever they wanted displayed on the page.
We could easily ask for a larger donation to the Friends for the service if we wanted to.
Jon Flatland had a very legitimate concern and I am just going to consider it an idea that was rejected, but I wanted to try to explain it a little better to both of you first.
Thanks,
Ron Dahl

